
Tuesday 8.00-8.45am with Mrs Rodgers 

Years 4, 5 and 6 welcome. 

Please enter via the School Office entrance.  

 

 

Children already attending choir do not need to sign up for the Summer term. 

Start date:  Tuesday 16th April  

End date: Tuesday  16th July 

 

For further information contact Mrs Rodgers 

Email: Choir@stagathas.school 


